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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back! I hope you had a lovely half term and that you all managed to get a 

break! It is lovely to see everyone return to school, safe and sound! 

A reminder that parents’ evening is coming up. You are able to book a time slot with 

your child’s class teacher using the online booking system. Please do use this time to 

meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss the progress that your child is making 

this year. 

World Book Day is next week. As you can see, we are not asking children to dress up 

in costumes. However, if they choose to, they are very welcome to. The purpose of the 

day is to celebrate reading and encourage children to read for pleasure. In light of this, 

Miss Bird has organised a story explorer drama workshop for children in KS2. This will 

take place on Tuesday 25th March during the school day. We are asking parents/carers 

for a £1 donation towards the cost of this workshop, and school will pay the rest.  

Have a lovely weekend. Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary  

 
                March 

Wed 5th Last Swimming Lesson for 

Class 5B 

Thurs 6th - World Book Day 

Tues 11th Parents’ Evening 3.45pm 

– 6pm 

Wed 12th First Swimming lesson 

for class 5/6K / Last lesson for 

Class 3/4L 

Thurs 13th Parents’ Evening 4pm – 

7pm 

Wed 19th First swimming lesson for 

Class 3H 

Fri 21st – Red Nose Day 

 

Fri 11th April – End of term  

 

 

Ks2 drama worksop 

Tuesday 25th March 
West End in Schools provide drama workshops 
for KS2, delivered by trained actors drawn from 
the world of London’s West End theatre. Their 
team includes performers who have sung in 
musicals such as Wicked and Matilda, danced in 
Chicago and Shrek, and acted on the stages of 
the National Theatre and the Donmar 
Warehouse.  
 
During the workshop, children will get to explore 
a story first-hand through drama. They will get 
inside the minds of the characters and walk 
through the story’s world. This will excite 
children and will encourage them in their 

reading.  

House Points – This week’s winners are: air! 

Air 

904 Earth 

830 

World book day 

Thursday 6th March 

Children are welcome to come to school 

dressed in their pyjamas or their comfiest 

reading clothes, in order to celebrate World 

Book Day. There is no charge.  

Clubs 

ACE Coaching will be teaching dance this 

half term. Please return replies by Monday, 

as the club starts next week.  

Fire 

849 Water 

761 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 98%                                    

Class RL – 92%                               

Class 1B – 82%                                            

Class 1/2F – 98%                                           

Class 2T – 92%                                             

Class 3H – 92%                                          

Class 3/4L – 95%                                          

Class 4N – 93%                                                

Class 5B – 99%                                        

Class 5/6K – 93%                                        

Class 6B – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class 5B for 99% 

attendance this week! 
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